
  

 
06 JUN 2025 
FM:  CHDIRAUX 
TO:  ALAUX 
ALAUX 022/25 
  
Subj:  REQUEST FOR NATIONAL RECREATIONAL BOATING SAFETY SURVEY TESTERS  

 
1.  The Coast Guard Office of Auxiliary and Boating Safety, Boating Safety Division (CG-BSX-2) is 
preparing to administer the National Recreational Boating Safety Survey pending approval from the 
Office of Management and Budget (OMB). CG-BSX-2 is working with the National Opinion Research 
Center (NORC) at the University of Chicago to conduct the only nationwide survey of recreational 
boaters in the country. 
  
2.  Auxiliarists’ help is requested to test the survey questionnaires and online platform. This test will 
ensure that the survey is ready to be administered to members of the public upon OMB’s approval. 
  
3.  If you are interested in participating in the test, please provide your e-mail on this form by 
June 13, 2025: https://forms.osi.apps.mil/r/mH2Gawi9wC. You will receive a unique code from 
NORC and a link in the next few weeks from NORC with an invitation to test out the survey platform 
as a test survey respondent. 
  
4.  For more information on the survey, please visit this link: 
https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/88843802027049299d25ae755b724ccd 
  
5.  Internet release is authorized. 

***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear and open as well as 
facilitating access to training and educational tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own email 

address and to keep it updated in AUXDATA.***

*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located at:  CHDIRAUX 
ALAUX  

If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of Leadership 
and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If 

your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
 

 

https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fforms.osi.apps.mil%2Fr%2FmH2Gawi9wC/1/01000197463a9143-79fc4671-b7f6-4897-a95c-789f3c8655e6-000000/rrnu2pT3KkG5Px1h50xgN40RR7BNV_T3cT97BignD-M=408
https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fstorymaps.arcgis.com%2Fstories%2F88843802027049299d25ae755b724ccd/1/01000197463a9143-79fc4671-b7f6-4897-a95c-789f3c8655e6-000000/t6FM_81wgiQlYSqbjXIY7TrjOVE6cuP4gHjX-jq_4N0=408
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA2MTcuNDIwNjkxNjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vYWdyb3VwLWJ4Lndvdy51c2NnYXV4LmluZm8vY29udGVudC5waHA-5FdW5pdD1CWC1HUk9VUCZjYXRlZ29yeT1jaGRpcmF1eC1hbGF1eHMifQ.6xs-5FNCQtktXsYMkzlt6V914R-2DSFuaoGxI4N1u3iZ24A_s_1176438647_br_108089693561-2Dl&d=DwMFAw&c=tnPw9yRHa20_HV5YVoVFtg&r=_mDwQpWcRpH59OsP9MSBzBSVohFAhjKHheQJIZKHNrA&m=BEZcpTXIRVXQcNeDWj8v_RwxD8pqQupDBx-Igr5Exgc&s=QdZ41mhqzodfIyjOk1McD5ueFB9q7s4YmguTVz3T7OA&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__lnks.gd_l_eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA2MTcuNDIwNjkxNjEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vYWdyb3VwLWJ4Lndvdy51c2NnYXV4LmluZm8vY29udGVudC5waHA-5FdW5pdD1CWC1HUk9VUCZjYXRlZ29yeT1jaGRpcmF1eC1hbGF1eHMifQ.6xs-5FNCQtktXsYMkzlt6V914R-2DSFuaoGxI4N1u3iZ24A_s_1176438647_br_108089693561-2Dl&d=DwMFAw&c=tnPw9yRHa20_HV5YVoVFtg&r=_mDwQpWcRpH59OsP9MSBzBSVohFAhjKHheQJIZKHNrA&m=BEZcpTXIRVXQcNeDWj8v_RwxD8pqQupDBx-Igr5Exgc&s=QdZ41mhqzodfIyjOk1McD5ueFB9q7s4YmguTVz3T7OA&e=
mailto:CGAUX@uscg.mil

